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RE: Incident #NRM1935840155, NRM2000235975, and NRM2000237294
 
Kalei,
 

Your request for an extension to November 20th, 2020 is approved.  XTO is requesting an extension
to the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report required in
19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the Remuda South 25 #126H. There were three releases discovered
between October 22, 2019 through October 25, 2019. Drilling operations have been ongoing and to
ensure the safety of all personnel and the environment, non-essential personnel are not permitted
on site. This has prevented XTO from initiating remediation work.  The most recent update provided
by the operations team stated the drill out was complete and flowback operations were nearing
completion. Operational updates will be provided to XTO’s environmental group to ensure that work
begins as soon as the flowback operations are complete and the Site is cleared.  To provide enough
time to fully assess the site and conduct remediation work, XTO requests a 90-day extension of this
deadline until November 20, 2020.
 
Thank you,
 
 

From: Kalei Jennings <kjennings@ltenv.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 2:11 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; adrian_baker@xtoenergy.com; Ashley Ager
<aager@ltenv.com>; Aimee Cole <acole@ltenv.com>; Tacoma Morrissey <tmorrissey@ltenv.com>
Subject: [EXT] XTO- Extension Request- Remuda South 25 #126H (Incident Numbers:
NRM1935840155, NRM2000235975, and NRM2000237294)
 
All,
 
XTO is requesting an extension to the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or
closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the Remuda South 25 #126H. There were
three releases discovered between October 22, 2019 through October 25, 2019. Drilling operations
have been ongoing and to ensure the safety of all personnel and the environment, non-essential
personnel are not permitted on site. This has prevented XTO from initiating remediation work.  The
most recent update provided by the operations team stated the drill out was complete and flowback
operations were nearing completion. Operational updates will be provided to XTO’s environmental
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group to ensure that work begins as soon as the flowback operations are complete and the Site is
cleared.  To provide enough time to fully assess the site and conduct remediation work, XTO
requests a 90-day extension of this deadline until November 20, 2020.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Kalei Jennings
Project Environmental Scientist
(432) 214-9472 cell
3300 North “A” Street Bldg 1, Unit 222 Midland, TX 79705
www.ltenv.com
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